
NOTICE

Ridgeway Water Department has issued a
boil water notice until further notice

due to malfunction at Winnsboro water plant
for all customers

Customers should boil their water
for at least one (1) full minute
prior to drinking or cooking.

We appreciate your cooperation.
Ridgeway Water Dept.

June 10,2023


